
  PARENT PRIDE 
Future Lion Day  

On Saturday, November 11, the Lindenwood University community welcomed around 680 pro-
spective  Lions and their families to campus for the inaugural Future Lion Day open house. Pro-
spective students and their guests met at the Scheideggar Center at 9 a.m. to discover what 
makes Lindenwood “like not other.”  

Prospective students had the opportunity to:  

 Visit with faculty, staff, and current students at the academic and activities fair  

 Hear from Lindenwood System President Michael D. Shonrock  

 Learn more about the admissions process and financial aid.  

 Experience our beautiful campus through student-led tours  

 Enjoy free admission to the Lindenwood Lions football game  

While Future Lion Day was a great, and successful, first visit, prospective Lions are encouraged 
to schedule an individual campus  tour. During that time, they can have in-depth conversations 
with an admissions counselor, interact with faculty members, visit a class, and spend time with 
our student ambassadors. Please visit the Lindenwood website and select the “prospective stu-
dents” tab for more details.  
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Important Dates 

November 30: Movie Night in 

LARC 

 

December 1: Rad Reindeer  

On the Quad  

 

December 3: Christmas Walk  

 

December 7: Winter Fest  

 

December 8: Last Day of  

Classes  

 

December 11: Midnight 

Breakfast  

 

December 11-15: Finals 

Week  

 

December 16:  

Commencement  

 

December 19: Final Grades 

Due– 5 p.m.  

 

December 22-January 1: Winter 

Break– University closed  

 

January 6: New Student & 

Transfer Orientation  

 

Lindenwood Freshmen 
Council  

First-Year Programs is excited to introduce a new initiative being rolled out for freshmen at Linden-

wood University. The Lindenwood Freshmen Council, a new involvement opportunity for first-year 

students, began its inaugural year earlier this semester.  

The Lindenwood Freshmen Council exists to provide freshmen students a voice in molding and 

shaping first year programming. This council has been charged with planning and implementing 

signature freshmen programs, creating a sense of community amongst the class of 2021, and 

providing deliberate input to University staff regarding transitional and academic support programs 

for first-year students.  

The Council, made up of 25 freshmen students, meets once a month and is busy planning for the 

year ahead. The Council will be hosting and supporting the following events/initiatives:  

~National Mentoring Month         ~Winter Pick-Up  

~Senior Send Off             ~Freshmen Finale  

Questions or comments regarding the Council can be directed to staff advisor Dacoda Scarlett  

at DScarlett@Lindenwood.edu  

Stay Connected:                                        

“Like” our Lindenwood University Parents 

page on Facebook! 


